FAMOUS AMERICANS 130k cards

FAMOUS AMERICANS cause and occord

>> +35k FAMOUS AMERICANS + cards ←

~ 192k cases

Famous Americans: Inference
President Theodore Roosevelt and his family
had more than forty pets when they were
living at the White House His favorites
included Eli Yale (a magaw parrot). Jake (a

terrier), Algonquin (a pony), and Manchu (a

Make an inference. How do you think the Roosevelts felt about animals?

Pekinese dog).

Famous Americans: Cause and Effect

Sybil Ludington was sixteen years old in 1777, during the time of the Revolutionary War. When she heard that the British were burning Connecticut, she rode 40 miles by horseback to warn the Patriots.

What was the effect of { that the British were bur

5

Famous Americans: Cau

Even after Harriet Tubma her life as a slave, she we to the south numerous tim over 300 slaves find their freedom.

What was the effect of Harri return to the south?

8

The TEACHER n

Famous Americans: Inference

In South Carolina, in 1734, Eliza Lucas was left in charge of her father's three plantations While he was gone, she developed a new crop called indigo Indigo is a plant that can be used to due cloth blue

What can you infer about



Famous Americans: Inference

Helen Keller was born in 1880 and she was a happy, healthy boby. When Helen was about one and a half years old, she had a high eiver that made her blind and deaf. Keller needed to learn to communicate to those around her but she was often frustrated 5the sometimes threw tartrums, and would kak oan hit.

hy do you think Keller was so

© the Seacher h

Famous Americans: Character Trails

Susan B. Anthony thought it was wrong that women couldn't vote. In fact, she devoted 37 years of her life truing to get a law passet to allow women to vote. In 1872, Anthony decided to vote in the election even though it wasn't legal at the time. She was fined \$100 for doing so, but this didn't stopher. In the safe softwards pay, this helped spread the

icans: Characler Trails 🟅 actentrait is shown?

ler's Standard Oil Company wealthy man He not only he was giving Rockefeller I of that money away (\$540 hers. He donated to medical ion, science, and the arts.

FAMOUS AMERICANS

racter trait is shown?

HER Next Door

The TEACHER next Door

canse and cards cards cards and earlier than the cards and cards and cards are cards and cards are cards and cards are cards and cards are cards are cards and cards are cards a

Famous Americans: Cause and Effect

Sybil Ludington was sixteen years old in 1777, during the time of the Revolutionary War. When she heard that the British were burning Connecticut, she rode 40 miles by horseback to warn the Patriots.

What was the effect of Sybil Ludington learning that the British were burning Connecticut?



© The Teacher Next Door

Famous Americans: Cause and Effect

James Marshall was working for John
Sutter in 1848 on the American River, near
Sacramento, California. While working at
the sawmill, Marshall found several gold
nuggets. This discovery started the Gold
Rush of 1849.

What caused the Gold Rush of 1849?



© The Teacher Next Do

Famous Americans: Cause and Effect

Even after Harriet Tubman escaped from her life as a slave, she went back down to the south numerous times and helped over 300 slaves find their way to freedom.

What was the effect of Harriet Tubman's return to the south?



© The Teacher Next Door

••• †92k c98q2 ←— ch98gc†68 †89i†2

Famous Americans: Character Trails

Many people know that Milton Hershey was a successful businessman and became rich by selling chocolates, but not many people know that Hershey donated millions to create a school for orphaned boys. Hershey and his wife loved kids but weren't able to have any, so they established the Hershey Industrial School to help other children.

Which character trait is shown?



© The Teacher Next Doo

Famous Americans: Character Trails

Susan B. Anthony thought it was wrong that women couldn't vote. In fact, she devoted 37 years of her life trying to get a law passed to allow women to vote. In 1872, Anthony decided to vote in the election even though it wasn't legal at the time. She was fined \$100 for doing so, but this didn't stop her When she refused to pay, this helped spread the word about women's right to vote.

Which character trait is shown?



(i) The Teacher Next Door

Famous Americans: Character Trails

John D. Rockefeller's Standard Oil Company made him a very wealthy man. He not only was wealthy, but he was giving Rockefeller gave a great deal of that money away (\$540 million) to help others. He donated to medical research, education, science, and the arts.

Which character trait is shown?



© The Teacher Next Doo

ov 192k cakq2 INt6k6/NC62

Famous Americans: Inference

In South Carolina, in 1739, Eliza Lucas was left in charge of her father's three plantations. While he was gone, she developed a new crop called indigo. Indigo is a plant that can be used to dye cloth blue.

What can you infer about Eliza Lucas?



The Teacher Next Doo

Famous Americans: Inference

Helen Keller was born in 1880 and she was a happy, healthy baby. When Helen was about one and a half years old, she had a high fever that made her blind and deaf. Keller needed to learn to communicate to those around her but she was often frustrated. She sometimes threw tantrums, and would kick and hit other people in anger.

Make an inference. Why do you think Keller was so frustrated?



© The Teacher Next Door

Famous Americans: Inference

President Theodore Roosevelt and his family had more than forty pets when they were living at the White House. His favorites included Eli Yale (a macaw parrot), Jake (a terrier), Algonquin (a pony), and Manchu (a Pekinese dog).

Make an inference. How do you think the Roosevelts felt about animals?



() The Teacher Next Do